
Boys 1st—5th grade  

 
Because of Spring Break and Easter 

falling on our regular meeting nights, we 
will instead meet on the 2nd & 4th     

       Sunday in April — our next meeting 
          is next Sun, April 9, 7pm at the 

BARN.                             

Plan ahead — Youth service is April  30 

 
 

 
 

Our next 
meeting is THIS Wed,  

April 5, 6-8pm at 
Church 

We’re 

 working on 
our Derby 

Cars 

  
   Our next meeting is  
   next Sun, April 9,7-9pm, at the 
 HUSH Building 
 
Snack & Drink— 
 Katelyn & Haley Buning  

Our next 
meeting is,  
Wed, April 

12,  
6-8pm at Church 

TEEN 22 

grades 9-12 

Friday, April 21, 2017  
Simulcast held at Prosper CRC 
6:30pm - 12:30am  
Taught by David Platt 
 

If you’d still like to  
attend, please see Alex    

Dodde. 

Girls 1st—5th grade  

Prosper CRC Booster Club News!  
Subs for sale are ham/cheese, turkey/cheese, 

ham/salami/cheese, or roast beef/cheese on 8" 

white or wheat sub buns, or croissants.  

Ham/Turkey subs/croissants are $3.25 each.  

Roast beef are $3.50 each.  

Contact Sally (920 -7405) or Sue (920 -5993) to or-

der. (**We’re making subs on Wed, April 12, 5:30pm) 

 

Krispy Kreme Donuts for sale are Original 

Glazed for $8/dz, chocolate/lemon/

raspberry/kreme filled for $10/dz, and 12 oz 

bags of Signature coffee for $11.  

Contact Tracy VanHaitsma (920 -2601) to order.  

 

   All orders due TODAY .  

        All proceeds benefit Christian Education.  

The Northern 
Michigan 3 on 3 
Basketball Tour-
nament is a fun 
day for all! Come 

to the tournaments at NMCS on 
April 8 to cheer on your favorite 
teams and enjoy great food.  

Are you interested in using 
your gifts of organization 
and compassion by planning 
the lunches for funerals? 
We’re looking for two     
people to co-chair this    

committee. Please see Carolyn Dick or Shirley Brinks.   



Weather Cancelation Policy reminder— 

In the event of a tornado watch or warning for our area 
one hour before a scheduled service or church activity, 
that activity or worship service will be automatically can-
celled...If a worship service is to be cancelled, announce-
ments will be attempted by the prayer line and church 

email. However, we cannot promise the word will get out in time. If the 
weather is threatening please consult the local media for weather up-
dates. If unsure, you may contact your district elder.  

...and the winner for  
March is… Ava VanHaitsma  

Ava, let Pastor Dirk know what your  
favorite candy bar is.  

 
 
 

      WELL DONE, KIDS!! Don’t give up! 
Keep putting the notes (either the kids    
sermon notes or the adult ones) in the 

box in Pastor Dirk’s office. 

BY HIS WOUNDS WE HAVE BEEN HEALED! 
Isaiah 53:5 

for KIDS!! 

March 2017 
     
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Benevolence 
Kyle & Melissa-CRU/GV 
Mississippi Mission Trip 
Mission Service Fund 

$    100.00 
$    817.50 
$    828.00 
$    705.00 
$ 2,450.50 

Our special offerings for March:  

Special Offerings for: 
 TODAY: Christian Education Fund 
 April 9: COCREF 

Christian Education Fund report: 
Total CEF due for 2016/2017  $103,047.44) 
     
Paid YTD  $  76,752.24 (74.5%)   
Balance due   $  26,295.20 (due by 5/31/17)    

Monthly commitments $ 25,428.92 
Actual collected   $ 20,743.65 (81.6%) 
 
Commitments YTD  $76,286.76 
Total received  $64,281.03 (84.3%) 

“But seek first 
the kingdom of 

God and His 
righteousness, 
and all these 
things will be 
added to you.” 

~Matthew 6:33 

Volunteers are still needed in the following areas:  
 
1. Ushers for Sunday mornings.   
2. Childrenõs Message.   
4. Morning & Evening Nursery. Anyone from 5th grade and  
older! Our insurance company requires that there be a “two adult rule” or “Rule of 
Three” (one female adult and two youth) for ALL youth activities. 
 
 If you are interested in helping out in any of these 
 areas of ministry, please contact Marjon in the  
  office 231–826-4427 or email  
  prosper@centurytel.net  

Wexford-Missaukee Right to Life  will be holding its 25th annual "Focus on 
Life" dinner to be held on Tuesday, April 25th at Timber Wolf in Lake 
City.   Tickets are $20.00 each.  High school students FREE this year when  
accompanied by an adult. For reservations call Teresa at 839-2743.    
 

Friendship Family Home is in need of a good, used, 7 passenger 
minivan.  The van should be in good running condition with up-to-date    
maintenance.  If you have a van you would like to sell or donate or if you have 
questions, please call or text to 231-429-0319.  You may also email us at 
kstahl200@gmail.com.  Thank you for your continued support of FFH. 

ñBehold the man upon a cross, my sin upon His shoulders; 
Ashamed, I hear my mocking voice call out among the 
scoffers. It was my sin that held Him there, until it was  
accomplished; His dying breath has brought me lifeï         
I know that it is finished.ò  ~Stuart Townend 

 

mailto:kstahl200@gmail.com

